From: Joe Lusson <joelusson@gmail.com>

To: jtachov <jtachov@aol.com>; rentenmann tds.net <rentenmann@tds.net>

Subject: TLNA approves full liquor license for The Spot

Date: Tue, Apr 16, 2013 6:54 am

April 15, 2013

Mr. Tachovsky and Mr. Entenmann,

Thank you for approaching the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association council with your plans for The Spot, 827 E. Johnson Street. We greatly appreciate your reaching out to us, including coming back a second time and requesting our approval for your liquor license application.

Given your strong restaurant track record and your sound plan, we were happy to vote unanimously at our April 11 council meeting in favor of supporting your application to the ALRC for a full liquor license. The fact that you are enclosing the outdoor seating area, making it a four-season room, and that you will be closing well before bar time, factored into our decision.

We wish you well in your endeavor, and look forward to your addition to the E. Johnson Street business district.

Sincerely,

Joe Lusson, president TLNA 627 E. Gorham Street 608-256-5941 joelusson@gmail.com

29594 Reg materials R. Entermann